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No: 134/NOTICE/PRIN/24                                                                    Date: 17.06.2024 

NOTICE 

Career Counselling & Placement Cell 

 

This is to notify all the students of Semester 6 that the Workshop on CV Writing that was 

scheduled on 18th June, 2024 has been postponed until further notice due to unavoidable 

circumstances.  
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